Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on	
Tuesday 9th May 2017, at 7.15pm.	
В	Cllrs. D. Pringle – Chairman, Mrs. L. Harley, P. Singer, Mrs. M. Birkitt, G. Lockwood, Mrs. C. McGann, R. McGann, Mrs. S. Villiams, Mrs. L. Ball B.E.M. (BBC) & K. E. Rigby (BBC).
Clerk - N	Ars. A. K. Mitchell
DP opened the meeting & thanked everyone for their attendance.	
There were no parishioners present; however SW raised the issue of For Sale & To Let signs being installed on the public highway. There are 3 currently sited on the grass verges on Stapleford Road.	
KER confirmed that these are not supposed to be placed on the public highway.	
It was agreed that the Clerk should contact NCC & the individual estate agents on this issue.	
As there were no further questions forthcoming from the floor, the Open Forum was closed at approximately 7.25pm.	